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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 37/

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20426

June 29, 1978

• ;-

Mr. William Regan, Jr.
ChiefEnvironmental Projects Branch

Division of Site Safety and
Environmental Analysis t, j

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Regan:

I am replying to your request of June 2, 1978 to the

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission for comments on

the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the Watts

Bar. Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. This Draft EIS has

been reviewed by appropriate FERC staff components upon

whose evaluation this response is based. We have no

comments on this EIS.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this statement.

Sincerely,

ac M. Heinemann
dvisor on Environmental Quality
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